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Thank you, Chair.

The Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Maldives to this UPR session.  

We are pleased to note the adoption of laws aimed at strengthening human rights promotion and protection such as the Gender Equality Act, and National Wage Policy Act, among others. 

We also acknowledge the government's efforts to strengthen its national development planning process towards achieving an inclusive, sustainable and decentralized development. 

In a constructive spirit, the Philippines presents the following recommendations for consideration by Maldives:

1) Continue undertaking awareness-raising and capacity-building programs to prevent and address domestic violence and ensure provision of adequate assistance to victims;

2) Continue mainstreaming gender perspective in climate adaptation and mitigation measures; 

3) Consider ratifying the ICRMW – the Migrant Workers Convention;  and

4) Consider ratifying the ILO Convention No. 189. 
We wish Maldives every success in this review cycle.
Thank you, Chair. END
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